
My name is Bruce Kelly and I am a resident of Addison, Vermont. 
 
Please support the DDHI’s request for $10.82M for implementation of the 3 Pilot Grant Projects, 
established by Act 186, to develop new and innovative housing options for individuals with 
developmental disabilities. 
 
My son works with such individuals and sees the heartbreak that families experience when they 
have to send a loved family member thousands of miles away to get necessary care. Vermont 
needs to establish care for our citizens here in state. 
 
Please vote in favor of funding 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce Kelly 
 
 


